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Thank you for notifying us of this application. As far as we recollect, the area an overgrown, crowded and 

heavily shaded environment of little ecological value which has been unmanaged for a long time. This appears 

to be a well thought out woodland management proposal with the intention of restoring ground level flora.. 

We would simply point out that the historic mediaeval boundary between Hornsey at St. Pancras, the 

predecessors of Camden and Haringey, runs through this woodland. This remained until the late 20th century, 

and from earlier visits with the owners we know that there are one, or possibly two, historic 19th century 

boundary markers  within it, which should be protected and retained in situ.

Yours sincerely

Michael Hammerson

Planning Group, The Highgate Society
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